16 October 2010

This is a decision paper. 

TO:

                    Members of the Hardin County School Board

FROM:
                                Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
                    The Central Hardin JROTC educational field trip to

                                                  St Louis, MO.

REQUEST ISSUE:                   This annual trip directly relates to instruction, to include

                                                  U.S. and Military History, and leadership principles. 

                                                  Approximately 45 students, two teachers, and three female

                                                  chaperones will go on the trip.  Transportation, lodging and

                                                  supper meals are supplied at no charge to the students.

                                                  Funds from the 7th Brigade ROTC at Ft Knox and fundraising

                                                  cover these costs. Students will need $25 for lunch meals.

                                                  We are also requesting to travel via commercial bus for the 

                                                  overnight trip.

 


           
        Approximate Cost: $11,000          Funded by 7th Bde 

                                                  Transportation:        $3,700                    $2,500

                                            Lodging:                  $5,800                    $2,500

                                                     Meals:                      $1,000                    $1,000

                                            Misc:                        $   500





        Cost to CHHS JROTC: $5,000 
  

RECOMMENDATION:           I recommend that the board approve this request.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the board approve the request from the Central

                                                   Hardin JROTC to take this educational field trip to

                                                   St Louis, MO 5-9 April, 2010, via commercial carrier. 

